
AUGUST VISITORS
A few days ago, we had the heartfelt

pleasure of welcoming our leaders

from Nigeria, and it filled our hearts

with joy to reconnect with friends and

senior colleagues we hadn’t seen in

nearly two years. Since embarking on

our mission work in East Africa, we

had eagerly anticipated this visit.
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The team was in Kenya for a conference

just outside the city of Nairobi, and they

graciously made time to spend a day with

us. Their presence was a source of great

encouragement, invigorating our spirits

more than we had hoped. We eagerly

shared our ministry updates, detailing our

experiences and the challenges we’ve

faced. In return, they offered us invaluable

counsel, sharing insights that only

seasoned leaders could provide. To top it all

off, they dedicated time to praying for us,

enveloping us in a warm sense of support

and community that truly uplifted us.

The ministry has been incredibly fulfilling

and vibrant, our days often begin with

Bible studies alongside students as early as

6:00 am on several mornings each week.

We have seen God at work in many ways. 

Great Commission Movement Missionaries Serving in Kenya. Tel. +254110728949, mosagiede@kenya.ilu.edu 

For giving, go to our website: https://give.cru.org/2862996 or MPESA: +254110728947 (Kenya)

“THIS VISIT WAS PERFECTLY TIMED.
IT PROVIDES US WITH RENEWED

ENERGY AND INSPIRATION.”

It’s heartwarming to witness the growing

eagerness among students, with many reaching

out to express their desire for discipleship and

mentorship. In this context, this visit was perfectly

timed. It provided us with renewed energy and

inspiration. We were truly grateful for their

presence and the enriching conversations that

ensued. Praise God!

PRAY FOR US

Thank God for our leaders who visited us. Pray

for safety as they return back home.

Pray for encouragement for missionaries who

serve the LORD outside their home countries. 

Pray for Moses’ younger brother who is getting

married this weekend. 

Thank you! You are such an encouragement to

us.
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